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                      Proposed Private Plan Change 48 - Oakura Farm Park

               In my naievity I thought all information tabled at the hearing was what the
decision
               For this proposal was going to be made on.
        
               So why does the applicant want more time.   He simply did not do his
homework.                        
               It simply Gives the Applicant time to ‘Jig’ this and ‘jig’ that.   His jigging
                Will look great for the Commissioners, but even if  a part of this Proposal
is granted
                Would the Applicant carry them out.   We know from the hearing the
Apllicant
                Reneges on his duties.

                I support the Kaitake community Boards reply to this.
                I support the New Plymouth District  Councils recommendation to
decline 
                application.

                Denise Novak
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